Orange response to Access Now letter regarding Ranking Digital Rights
On 14 April 2016, Access Now wrote to the heads of 10 technology and telecommunications firms outlining specific steps they can take to improve their disclosures about the policy and practices they use to safeguard digital rights.   Below is the response by Orange.  Responses by other companies are here. 
9 May 2016
[bookmark: _GoBack]The letter of Access retained all our attention, but it comes long after we had already reacted publicly on the ranking digital rights index. We are of course talking to RDR index people in order to improve our ranking when possible on all the described impacts for the benefit of the trust of our customers and all our stakeholders (Investors, employees, civil society) including governments in every country we operate.
As was mentioned above, we were able to express ourselves publicly on this subject (Geneva in Nov 16th 2015 and at Stanford University in March 2016) as well as during the process in Aug 2015 with Sustainalytics and Rebecca Mackinnon.
It is a very valuable tool which needs to be improved and become more sectorial. We are confident that within the next releases it will reflect better our efforts in all freedom of expression and privacy fields. In particular there are some categories that are not applicable, for example the demands from third parties which do not exist for Orange as a Telco.
As well as many other companies of our sector we commit strongly on this thematic and have principles available. We report publicly on their implementation and provide transparent figures for Government demands on interception and customer data in every country of our footprint when it is permitted by the law or when the government do not publish themselves the numbers.
We are now (this month) in the process to include in our CSR annual report the third follow-up of the implementation of the principles within Orange and the second transparency report on the governmental demands for interceptions, customer data and network shutdowns.

